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This is a reminder to all Community Mental Health Programs regulated under 
COMAR 10.21.17.  FY 2012 Salary Surveys and Financial Audits are due to MHA by 
January 31, 2013. 
 
Survey forms and instructions may be downloaded at 
http://maryland.valueoptions.com  under Provider Alerts or 
http://www.dhmh.maryland.gov/mha under the “What’s New” section.  Completed 
surveys and financial information should be sent to: 
dhmh.adultservices@maryland.gov . 
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